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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This year’s Harvest Festivals are fast approaching and we would be delighted if you were able to join us.  
 
The Key Stage Two arrangements are as follows: 
Venue: St Mary’s Church 
Date: Wednesday 27th September 
Time: 9.30am 
 
As always, the teachers would love a few helpers to walk the children up to the church. So, if you are able, please let 
your child’s teacher know. 
 
We will be having a monetary collection in aid of the Christian Aid Harvest Appeal – Give peas a chance; and we 
will also be collecting tinned food for the Ollerton foodbank. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Coles 
RE co-ordinator 
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